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I am strongly opposed to this bill.  The last thing we need to do is encourage more 

camping along the streets, highways, parks and medians of our city/county/state. The 

last thing we need is to prevent cities from protecting their tax paying, law abiding, 

competent citizens, in favor of amorphous "protections" for those who have serious 

medical handicaps that prevent them from behaving in positive ways. 

 

The people have over and over voted for help for the addicted/mentally 

ill/disconnected from society. The government and it's non profit corporation 

supporters, has over and over and over failed miserably. 

 

This bill is an effort to further punish the kind citizens and consolidate power for the 

non profit corporations and their leaders who make six figure salaries, while everyone 

else suffers. 

 

Shame on you Chaichi and Pham! 


